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Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child’s FIELD of dreams 
 
13th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Roman Day 
 
To enhance the children’s learning for our topic ‘Romans- The Empire Strikes Back’, we are planning an 
interactive Roman workshop which will give the children further knowledge and hands on experience of 
the intriguing world of the Ancient Romans.  
 
Our expert historian will be coming into school to work with the whole year group all day on Thursday 
13th February. The day will include: 

 Delta – a Roman numeral, maths-based game 
 Roman quiz 
 Segedunum – a simple and fun Roman game 
 A display of Roman and Celtic weapons and armour 
 Boudicca’s final battle with the Romans 

To make the day more memorable we ask that the children themselves come dressed as Romans, 
Centurions (roman soldiers) or archaeologist. Ready-made Roman outfits are readily available on the 
internet; however, we have provided some dressing up ideas for making costumes and accessories for 
the workshop, which can be as simple or adventurous as the children like. 
 
The cost for this enrichment activity is £5 per child and we require the payment to be made by Friday 7th 
February 2020. To make this payment, please log onto Wisepay, go to ‘Ticket and Event Bookings’, select 
‘Year 4 Roman Day’ and follow the instructions on the screen. If you need assistance in using Wisepay we 
have a PC in our reception areas and staff will be happy to assist you. 
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss Johnson, Mrs Dickinson, Mrs Mahil, Mr Rosser and Mrs Rae 
Year 4 teachers 
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